

From: Shellie Moore [mailto:shelliemoore@windermere.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2011 2:28 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: SeaTac Shuttle on Whidbey Island

Please do not hamper the SeaTac Shuttle from making the necessary price adjustment they need. It is so expensive and time consuming for an islander to go to the airport to pick someone up and if we have to go ourselves we don’t want to leave a car in paid parking. The Shuttle is a bargain to us and so appreciated.  It is an important consideration for real estate clients considering a move here.
Thank you in advance
Shellie Moore, Realtor

